
 

NEWS RELEASE 
Chicago Police Department 

 
 

          Garry F. McCarthy                                                         Martin Maloney 
             Superintendent                                                                  Director 

 

312-745-6110  ·  3510 South Michigan Ave., Chicago, IL 60653  ·  Fax 312-745-6999 

 

For Immediate Release                        Contact: Office of News Affairs 
December 15, 2014                      312-745-6110 
 

Three Additional Juvenile Offenders Charged in Murder of 15-year-old 
 

          
 

       
 
Charges:       One felony count of First Degree Murder 
  Two felony counts of Attempted Robbery – Armed with Firearm 
  One felony count of Murder – Other Forcible Felony 
  Two felony counts of Robbery - Armed with Firearm 
   
 
Summary: Three male juveniles, ages 17, 17, and 16, were placed in custody and each was 

charged with the above listed offenses after being identified in connection to a 
murder that occurred on the 0-100 block of W. 63rd St. on December 13, 2014 at 
approximately 12:39p.m.  The 15-year-old male victim was walking at this location 
when the offenders approached and announced a robbery.  During the incident the 
victim sustained a gun shot wound to the chest.  The victim was pronounced on 
scene.  The juvenile offenders were charged accordingly.  There is no further 
information available at this time.  
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